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 Streetwatch was
launched on 4 November
at the Performance Space
in Redfern. It was
attended by about sixty’
people including Fred
~ Miller from the Police
Gay and Lesbian Liasion
Unit and Clover Moore
MP

police divisions of Surry
Hills and Kings Cross,
each with their own poli-
cies on Toot patrols.

Of the two, only the
Surry Hills division

conducts foot patrols in-
the Oxford St area. And
only recently has it
. received consent from its

 John Fowler. Clover Moore and Gary Coxat the

Smetmtch launch
Barrister David
Buchanan told the

meeting: ''It is alarming
that at a time when the
State Government is
creating offences of
incitement to racial
 hatred, it is paying no
attention to the fact more
men and women suffer
verbal and physical abuse
because they are seen as
-gay or lesbian than any
other sector of the
community.”’

The problem at present
says Gary Cox, co-

Kings Cross counterpart

to cross Oxford St in case
of trouble.
The issue of this poorly

| placed boundary and the
need for more police foot.
- patrols was recently

raised at a Police Gay and
Lesbian Liasion.meeting

The Surry Hills police
have been relatively
receptive to the concerns
of the GLRL, in line with
the current notion of
“‘eommunity policing™. In

- other areas there is a
determined reluctance to

_to gay and
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The success of the
campaign will depend on
maintaining a high
profile and this in turn.
will depend on how
much advertising it can
afford.

To date, the Mardi Gras
Association has paid for |
one full page gdvertlse-
ment (in the last issue of
the Star Observer), and -
the organisers of -
Bacchanalia gave GLRL
the concession on the
cloak room at-their last
party.

The Anti-Discrimina-
tion Board, possibly
trying to raise its present
low profile, has also
offered to fund adver-
tising.

GLRL has made formal
and informal approaches
lesbian
venues, but so far has had
little positive response.

The primary aim of
Streetwatch is .to gain
information which can
be used to protect the gay
and lesbian community.

People wishing to report.
incidents of viclence
should phone the Lesbian
and Gay Counselling
Service on 3192799 (4pm
to midnight) or Lesbian
Line on 550 0910 {Fridays
6pm-10pm. _

Phone operators have
been' prepared with a
questionnaire to take
details and unless other-
wise requested; infor-
mants will remain
anonymous..



